
  

 

May 2023 
Volume 1, Issue 5 

PASTOR’S PEN 

Dear Friends, 

Many people have asked me 
the following question: 
“What’s next?” 

During Lent, over 30 friends 
and members participated in 
discussion groups as part of 
our “Growing Young” initia-
tive.  Many others who could-
n’t participate in the live dis-
cussion groups read the book 
“Growing Young: 6 Essential 
Strategies to Help Young Peo-
ple Discover and Love Your 
Church.” Ideas were shared 
and concerns were 
voiced.  And, whether you 
read the book and participated 
in discussion groups, or just 

read the book, or only prayed for 
God’s discernment, you probably 
have the same question: “What’s 
next?” 

Before I answer that question, let me 
get everyone up to speed on the re-
sults of the discussion groups.  Many 
ideas were expressed during our dis-
cussion groups on how we might be 

able to attract more young families 
and young adults to our congrega-
tion.  On the last discussion meeting, 
the groups whittled that list down to 
16 “priorities” that we all felt were 
the best ideas that fell in line with the 
suggestions from the book.  12 of 
those priorities are “short term goals” 
or things that we can change or adapt 
relatively quickly.  4 of those priori-
ties are “long term goals,” or goals 
that will take more effort and re-
sources.  These are the BIG ideas so 
to speak. 

But, before we rush to change any-
thing, the book recommends taking a 
very important next step: LISTEN-
ING.  Considering that step, we have 
put together a small Listening Team 
made up of David Brunworth, Mauri 
Truesdell, Gerry Urban and me.  Eve-
ryone on this team has read the book 
and participated in the discussion 
group.  The Listening Team’s goal is 
to not only gather information from 
our younger people on what they see 
as strengths and challenges with 
PCW, but to also spend time listening 
to their stories and getting to know 
them all better.   

Continues on page 2 
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MARK YOUR  CALENDARS 

May 14th Mother’s Day  

May 21st Cemetery Picnic 

May 28th Pentecost Sunday  

May 29th Office Closed 

June 1st-2nd Mission Trip 
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 May 6th  May 13th  May 20th  May 27th 

Cooks Lifestream 
Jolene Patterson & 

Barbara Mullins 

Sarah Spear, Linda 

Booher, Nancy Sebas-

tian and Jane Bugele  

Beth Bonney & Fran-

cie Turnure 

Packers Lifestream 
Angie & Ian 

McCracken 

Debbie Bandy & 

Mauri Truesdell 
The Gruber’s 

Drivers Lifestream 
McCracken’s, & Car-

penter’s 

Val Baldwin, Vivian 

Marshall & Kathy 

Rogers 

The Brehe’s,  

Gruber’s,  

& Anglin’s 

  

 

(continued from page 1) 

This team will be tasked with actively listening to the following: 

1. God’s direction through prayer and meditation. See scripture pas-
sage above Matthew 7:4. 

2. Younger people from our membership, friends and families.  The 
Listening Team elected to define “Younger” in our context as under 
49. 

3. Parents, Sunday school teachers and youth ministry volunteers. 

So, here’s “What’s Next?” 

1. The Listening Team will be mailing letters to all of the younger 
people giving them a “heads up” that someone from the team will be 
calling them soon. 

2. The Listening Team will make phone calls to all younger people to 
explain our goal and the Growing Young Initiative. We will then ask 
them if they would be willing to speak with two members of the Lis-
tening Team. 

3. All those willing to speak in person with the Listening Team will 
schedule appointments (in person, by Zoom, etc).  

4. All those who were not able to meet with the Listening Team will 
be sent an online survey. 

5. The Listening Team will then gather to process all the data and 
communicate their findings with the Session first and then the rest of 
the congregation. 

Once all of this is done (prayerfully before the summer is over), the 
Session will elect a Growing Young Team to process the book, the pri-
ority list and the Listening Team report and begin implementing any 
changes. 

So, that’s “What’s Next?” for now.  Please be in prayer for the Listen-
ing Team as they engage God’s will in their call. 

Blessings, 

Pastor Pat 

May Birthdays 

2nd - Paula Ober-

mark 

3rd - Barbara 

Duemler 

6th - Kate Hall 

8th - Laura Lawson 

9th - Tom Ellen-

berger 

12th - Logan & Lucas 

Struckhoff 

13th - Miles McCrack-

en 

14th - Haylee Struck-

hoff 

17th - Paul Struck-

hoff 

24th - Kathy Rogers 

25th - Nancy Sebas-

tian 

27th - Andy Wanager 

31st - Katie Collins 
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Congratulations Graduates 

Please join your church family in honoring our High School graduates 
on Sunday, May 7th.  We will celebrate the  
accolades of Madison Broughton and Adric Montgomery as they both 
graduate from Washington High School. There will be a cake reception 
following worship in the narthex. 

Full Name: Maddie Anne Broughton  
 
What are your favorite activities and/or hobbies? 
I like singing, listening to music, seeing musicals, reading, and theater. 
  
What is one of your favorite High School memories? 
 The choir trip to Washington DC. We were the only choir from Missouri select-
ed to sing at the Lincoln Memorial.  
 
What are your plans for the fall? 
I will be attending Southeast Missouri State University in Cape Girardeau. I will 
be studying Historic Preservation, minoring in Theater, and singing in the choir. 
  
Who would you like to thank for getting you this far in life? 

I would like to thank my parents, my siblings- especially Austin, my grandparents, my choir and theater di-
rectors, and all my friends- especially Adric, who I look forward to bothering and being bothered by when 
we both attend SEMO. 

Full Name: Adric Montgomery  
 
What are your favorite activities and/or hobbies? 
Reading, Music, Playing Dungeons and Dragons, Working on Theater 
Productions, and Marching Band  
   
What is one of your favorite High School memories? 
Being one of the Leads in my schools production of The 25th Annual 
Putnam County Spelling Bee 
   
What are your plans for the fall? 
Go to SEMO for Theater Technology and Design  
  
Who would you like to thank for getting you this far in life? 
Probably my Mom for helping me with all the college stuff and keeping me motivated. 
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Liturgist : 

Mike Becker 

Greeters: 

Bruce and 
Sharon Wiese  

 

Ushers 

5/7 

Linda Booher & 

Kathy Rogers 

5/14 

Steve & Nancy 

Sebastian  

5/21 

Sarah Spear & 

Vivian Marshall 

5/28 

Christy Eckert 

& Michele 

Zumsteg 

 

Sound 

5/7 

Mark Thayer  

5/14 

Tom Ellenberger 

5/21 

Kevin Carpenter  

5/28 

Tom Ellenberger 

Pops Concert 7pm Friday, May 5 at the 
Washington Fairgrounds 

Please join us at the Fairgrounds on Friday May 
5th for a wonderful evening of great music at 
the POPS Concert performed by the ECC musi-
cians and directed by our own Aaron 
Bounds. Should be a fun evening! There is a 
sign up sheet outside the office to attend with 
your PCW family! 

Plan to meet at the PCW parking lot and drive/
carpool together. Meet at 6 PM, leave no later than 6:15. The concert begins at 7 
PM. Don’t forget to wear your new PCW shirt!!! 

Zach Williams Concert 

Pastor Pat and Karen would like to invite anyone 
from church who would like to attend a concert 
with them on Wednesday, May 10, 7pm at the 
Stifel Theater. Tickets are $20 each. The artist is a 
Christian country artist named Zach Williams. 
You can visit his website and listen to some of his 
songs. Anyone of all generations is invited with 
us! Please contact Pastor Pat as soon as you can if 

you wish to buy a ticket. www.zachwilliamsmusic.com 

Picnic at the Cemetery  

On May 21st following church service we will be having a picnic at the 
Presbyterian Cemetery. Carpooling will be available for anyone interested. 

Church Life will be furnishing sandwiches & drinks.  

Any volunteers would be helpful. 

The  PC (USA) will  be  on  PBS! 

For over 200 years, Presbyterians have been responding to the call of Jesus 
Christ, sharing the gospel with others and bearing witness to Christ’s saving love 
to the ends of the earth. 

The Holy Spirit is still on the move, calling us to share what God is 
doing in the world. 

To support this mission, we’ve partnered with the Viewpoint project – producer 
of high-quality social and educational documentaries for public television with 
the mission of positively impacting our communities and the world. Our educa-
tional segment focuses on the denomination’s Matthew 25 commitment to creat-
ing healthy, just communities and a radically inclusive world.  

In May, households across the U.S. can view this segment via their local public 
broadcasting station. Your local PBS station will have the opportunity to show 
this documentary between broadcasts. A shorter version of the segment will also 
air across a myriad of cable networks like CNN and HLN. 

This documentary will help multiply the PC(USA)’s commitment to 
radical and fearless hospitality.  

http://www.zachwilliamsmusic.com
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Each year the Presbytery 
sends us a bill for Per 

Capita, each month the 
church contributes $250 
to a designated Per Capi-
ta account to help cover 
this bill at the end of the 
year. Members are en-
couraged to help the 
church cover their 
amounts. Anything 

helps, even if it is $5.00!  
2023 Per Capita is 

$35.00/Person 

Pentecost Offering  

A gift to the Pentecost Offering 
helps the church encourage, devel-
op, and support its young people, 
and also address the needs of at-risk 
children. 40% of the Pentecost of-
fering will be retained here in Wash-
ington to make an impact in the 

lives of young people within their 
own community. The remaining 
60% is used to support children-at-
risk, youth, and young adults 
through ministries of the Presbyteri-
an Mission Agency. The offering 
will be collected on Pentecost Sun-
day, May 28.  Special envelopes 
will be available. 

Pentecost Sunday  
May 28 

Don’t forget to wear 
red to church as we cel-
ebrate the coming of 
the Holy Spirit like fire 
and the birth of the 
Christian Church! 

May 29th 

Memorial Day the  

Office Will Be Closed  

Petrified Wood Mosaic Cross 

Presented to:  
Presbyterian Church Washington  

From Randy and Debbie Schwentker  

Your Friends and Family in Christ  

From Him, Though Us, To You  

Like Jesus Christ’s broken body on the cross, these broken frag-

ments like ourselves, will become whole and new again in Christ. 

This cross honors our Lord with the beauty and simplicity of one 

of the many splendors of Creation. God is our rock and salvation.  

Easter 2023 

May 7 Scrip Order coming up soon! 

This next Sunday is May 7, the first Sunday of the 

month, and you all know what time that 

is….SCRIP ORDERS ARE DUE! Please check 

over our Scrip order list and see what places you 

regularly shop at, eat at, travel to, and make an 

effort to order some Scrip cards from those merchants. We very 

much appreciate your ordering as every little bit helps and we are 

doing great so far this year and need to keep up with those orders so 

our church can benefit and do our mission work with those incom-

ing funds! Don’t know what Scrip is all about? Please ask any of our 

three Scrip coordinators: Gretchen Farrell, Kathy Froning and Becky 

Vogt.  Thanks for all your help and all of your orders!   The PCW 

Scrip Team 
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Inter-Generational Mission Trip 

 
Have fun serving God while in fellowship with Church friends! 

 
We are going to do an overnight mission trip to Bethels Hills 

on June 2-3, 2023.  Bethel Hills is an inclusive community 

where people of all abilities thrive together, are connected, and have abundant oppor-

tunities.  They are developing Phase 1 of 3 phases that will eventually house 70-80 resi-

dents.  Currently they house approximately 15 residents and staff.  Bethel Hills is located 

at 10450 Voelkerding Rd, Dutzow, MO. 

 We will be working on housing, garden-

ing, and facility projects on their 127 acres of 

beautiful land. There is a job for everyone re-

gardless of your physical ability or skill level. 

On Friday, June 2nd we will be arriving at 
12:30 pm and doing service projects from 1-
4:00 pm.  Participants will then be joined by 
the staff and residents of Bethel Hills for din-
ner.  You will get to meet some of the resi-
dents that we are working for and hear the 
faith journey that has created Bethel Hills. 
 

After dinner, we will have a campfire worship service complete with guitars and singing 
that everyone will enjoy.  If you need a comfortable lawn chair – you can bring one! 
 
Youth and vetted chaperones can spend the night, which will include an evening of en-
ergetic activities and games in the gymnasium. Girls will be staying in the hostel section 
of the event center and the boys will be staying in the locker room section of the gym-
nasium.  Sleeping bags will be required for everyone. 
Saturday morning will start off with a 

hearty breakfast for those spending the 

night.  Anyone joining us on Saturday 

will arrive at 9:00 am.  Service projects 

will be from 9:30-11:30 am.  Luncheon 

and worship service will be provided at 

noon.  Afternoon service projects will be 

from 1-4:00 pm.  With goodbyes and 

departure by 5:00 pm. 

 
Sign-up lists for participants are posted 
outside the church office.  
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Book Sale NEWS! 

Yes, we are about done with our 13th Annual Community Book Sale this year and our 
sales are right about $3800 with a few more payments and donations coming in. I will 
update everyone soon on this total, but suffice it to say, we had a great sale, sold 
MANY, many book, CD’s, DVD’s, magazines, etc. Plus, we already collected over $200 
for our YMCA Literacy Council mission tub. WOO HOO! We very much appreciate so 
many people working on setting up, organizing, answering questions at the Sale, and 
cleaning up. Many thanks to our newly formed Book Sale Committee that worked so 
hard over the last few weeks and are already looking forward to our sale for next year. 
THANK YOU, EVERYONE!     Gretchen Farrell, Book Sale Chairperson 

WORSHIP & MUSIC     Price Each   Total Cost 

 Organ Improvements     $13,800.00  

 
2 Monitors (Speakers) for Choir Feed-
back  $500-$800  $1,600.00  

 Guest Musicians      $500.00  

YOUTH & CHILDREN        

 
Camp Scholarships    $500.00  Open 

 VBS Donation     $100.00 

 9 Square in the Air Game     $800.00 

OFFICE OPERATIONS        

 Copy Paper (Ongoing need)   $6.00-15.00  Open 

PROPERTY         

 New Bell Chime      $7,175.00  

 American, MO, & Presbyterian Flags  $250.00   Open 

CEMETERY         

 Install a 264' PVS Taupe Color Fence on Back Side of Cemetery  $13,900.00 

         
Checks should be made payable to the Presbyterian Church of Washington with the item in the memo line. Any excess funds 

left  over because of price changes will be used to offset any other overages in price increases that my occur. 

Wishlist  

Harvest Table News 

Thank you to everyone that helped at the March 4 Harvest Table meal as they served about 

180 meals that evening! Our next Harvest Table event is coming up soon on Saturday, May 

20 so please look for a volunteer sign-up sheet on the bulletin board very soon. Many thanks 

to the PCW Youth Group for helping to bake dessert cookies for this May 20 event!  Please 

jot these next two Harvest Table dates on your calendar for this 2023 year: August 5 and 

November 11. Thank you!     Gretchen Farrell, Harvest Table Community Dinner liaison 
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Eddie & Sarah McGurthy & family  
(daughter and son-in-law of Ollie & Virginia Whyte) 
Patricia Hucke (daughter of Kay Hucke) 
Pam Evangelist (sister of Sharon Fenner) 
Grady Thayer (Grandson of Mark & Robbin Thayer)  
Phyllis Rocco (Lois Kempf’s Sister-in-Law)  
Loyd & Louise Gordy (Parents of Beth Brehe)  
Betsy Hazel (Daughter in Law of Kay Hazel)  
Jane Lohmyer (Sister of Barbara Hagan)  
Betty Buerk (Becky Vogt’s Cousin)  
Howard Thiesmann (friend of Tom Kempf) 
Lauren Kellermann (daughter of Bill and Pamela) 
Dora Ficklin and Parents (Great Granddaughter of Gary and 
Beth Brehe) 
Bob Turnure (husband of Francie Turnure) 
Andrea Brown (Daughter-in-law of Dean and Aneeta) 
Michael Fortner (friend of Marcy and Jeffrey Su) 
Carol Perkins (Friend of Karen Ladd)  
George Brehe (Brother of Gary)  
George Miller (Heather's Husband) 
Ralph (Nancy Thater’s Father in Law)  
Anna Roetheli (Wife of Ken Roetheli)   
Peyton Valiquette (Pat’s Step Nephew) 
Stacy Cliatt (Kathy Roger’s Cousin)  
The Family of Michael Lacy (Friend of Francie)  
John Howe (Family Member of the Eade’s)  
Sherry Shehan (Cousin of Kathy Roger’s) 
Kelly Sewell (Son in Law of Virginia Boren) 
Family of Carl Rademaker (Jan Hardin’s Uncle)   
Debbie Weichselbaum (Family Friend of Jaime Brinkmann) 
Bob Rafferty (Friend of John & Jane Bugele)  
Family of Evelyn Dieckhaus (Friends of the Sebastian’s) 
Brian Schulz (Cousin of Karen Gruber)  
Anna Niessen (Friend of the Grubers)  
Debbie Vergis (Friend of the Beckers) 
Bill Van Der Kamp (Brother of Kathy & Bob)  
 

 
MEMBERS WITH CONTINUING NEEDS  

Scott McCracken, Heather Miller, Joy Kopp, Jan Eade, Sid Thayer, Bill Kellermann, Jocelyn VanBuskirk, Bar-

bara Hagan, Brian Hall, Ollie Whyte, Tom Seener, Jamie Tucker, Annette Bogdanor 

 

 

UNION CARE CENTER: George Peters   GROUP HOMES: Lisa Conrad, Laura Fenner  

  

  

FRIENDS OF THE CHURCH REQUESTING PRAYERS: 
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NAME COMMITTEES EMAIL  

Nancy Sebastian Clerk of Session/Outreach nancylsebastian@gmail.com 

Elda Seener Personnel & Finance  eseener@yahoo.com 

Sarah Spear Mission & Church Life (Co-Chair) spearcgsj@yahoo.com 

David Brunworth Property & Mission dbrunworth@hotmail.com 

Kathy Rogers Christian Ed (Co-Chair) & Mission kathyrogers0524@yahoo.com 

Gerry Urban Christian Ed (Co-Chair)  tugmillie@gmail.com 

Joe Hagan  Property (Chair)  & Personnel  joerhagan@centurytel.net 

Jolene Patterson  Mission (Chair) & Christian Ed  jolenespatter@gmail.com 

Linda Booher Finance & Church Life (Co-Chair) lindabooher29@gmail.com 

Mauri Truesdell Personnel (Chair) mauri.truesdell@att.net 

Tom Farrell  
Finance (Chair) & Outreach 

(Chair) 
tom2000@charter.net 

Tom Kempf Worship (Chair) tkempf12@mail.com 

SESSION MEMBERS 
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CHRISTIAN ED  

3rd Tuesday at 6pm  

Ian McCracken             

Craig Matzes 

Jocelyn VanBuskirk 

Gerry Urban* Co-Chair 

Gary Brehe 

Heather Miller 

Jolene Patterson* 

Kathy Rogers*  Co-Chair 

 

CHURCH LIFE  

2nd Tuesday at 9:30am  

Sarah Spear*         Co-Chair       

Karen Ladd 

Jean Weekley 

Shirley Coulter 

Jan Hardin 

Sharon Wiese 

Jan Eade 

Linda Booher*  Co-Chair 

Beth Bonney 

Jane Bugele  

Barbara Mullins 

Francie Turnure  

 

PERSONNEL  

Meets the 2nd  Tuesday at  6pm 

Mauri Truesdell*           Chair 

Joe Hagan* 

Mary Ellenberger 

Gretchen Farrell 

Tim Urban 

Elda Seener* 

Nancy Sebastian* 

FINANCE  

Meets the 2nd Monday at 12pm 

Tom Farrell*              Chair  

Karen Ladd 

Bruce Wiese 

Linda Booher* 

Ed Bonney 

Phyllis McElhinney 

Elda Seener* 

 

MISSION 

Meets the 1st Monday at 11am 

Jolene Patterson*     Chair 

David Brunworth* 

Christy Eckert 

Gretchen Farrell 

Lois Kempf 

Debbie Bandy 

Sarah Spear* 

Barbara Mullins 

 

WORSHIP  

Meets the  3rd Thursday  

at 7pm 

Tom Kempf*           Chair 

Vivian Marshall 

John Bugele 

Tom Ellenberger  

Kate Hall 

Mike Becker 

 

 

 

 

 

OUTREACH  

Meets the 2nd Thursday at 

6:30pm 

Tom Farrell *  Chair 

Ian McCracken   

Denise Brauer 

Katie Farrell  

Nancy Sebastian*  

Heather Miller 

Lois Kempf 

Andrew Brehe 

 

PROPERTY  

Meets the 2nd Sunday at 11:30am 

Joe Hagan*  Chair 

John Bugele 

Bob Eade 

David Brunworth* 

Roland Schwarzen 

Steve Sebastian 

Mary Ellenberger 

Tom Kempf* 

Barbara  Schofield  

Mike Mullins 

Jim  Glamann 
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May 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 

11a Mission   

2 

9a Circle of 

Unity 

3 

5:30p Bells 

6p Al-Anon 

6:30p Choir 

4 

9a PFL 

10a Bookclub 

5 

7p Pops Con-

cert at the 

Park  

6 

Lifestream 

MOW  

7 

Scrip Orders 

9:15a Choir 

Communion 

Youth Group 

8 

12p Finance  

9 

9a Circle of 

Unity 

9:30a Church 

Life  

6p Personnel  

10 

5:30p Bells 

6p Al-Anon 

6:30p Choir 

11 

9a PFL 

10a Bookclub 

6:30p Out-

reach 

12 13 

MOW  

  

14 

Mother’s 

Day  

9:15a Choir 

11:30a Prop-

erty 

 

15 

 

16 

9a Circle of 

Unity 

6p Christian 

Ed 

17 

5:30p Bells 

6p Al-Anon 

6:30p Choir 

18 

9a PFL 

10a Bookclub 

7p Worship 

19 20 

MOW  

Harvest Table 

21 

9:15a Choir 

Youth Group 

Cemetery 

Picnic  

22 23 

9a Circle of 

Unity 

24 

5:30p Bells 

6p Al-Anon 

6:30p Choir 

25 

9a PFL 

10a Bookclub 

6:30p Session   

26 27 

MOW 

28 

9:15a Choir 

Pentecost 

Sunday 

29 

Memorial 

Day 

Office 

Closed  

30 

9a Circle of 

Unity 

31 

5:30p Bells 

6p Al-Anon 

6:30p Choir 
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Why did the baby strawberry cry? Because his 
Mom was in a jam.  

What did the baby corn say to the Mama 
corn? Where is “Pop” Corn?  

Why is a computer so smart? Because it listens 
to the Motherboard.  

What kind of flowers are best for Mother’s 
Day? Mums 

What did the Mama tomato say to the baby 
tomato? Catch Up!  

Where did the spider come up with its Moth-
er’s Day gift? On the Web. 

Why did the kids give their Mom a blanket for 
Mother’s Day? She is the coolest. 

What did the panda give its mom for Moth-
er’s Day? A Bear Hug.  

When does Mother’s Day come before St. Pat-
rick Day? In the dictionary.  

Why did the Mother banana go see the doc-
tor? She wasn’t peeling well. 

What did the baby Egyptian say when he got 
lost? I want my mummy!  

What did the Mommy broom say to the baby 
broom? It’s time to go to sweep.  

What did the digital clock say to his Mom? 
Look Mom, No Hands!  

How do piglets wake up their Mom on Moth-
er’s Day? With hogs and kisses.  

What do hermit crabs do on Mother’s Day? 
They Shell-berate.  

What did the baby grape say to his Mom on 
Mother’s Day? Thanks for raisin me!  

What did the Mommy Shark say to her baby 
shark? Watch your shark-asm!  

Why did the sea Capitan's Mom hop off the 
ship at port? To shop the sails.  

WORDS 

RESPECT  

CANDY 

FAMILY  

MAY  

WORKER 

GIFT  

SONS  

HUGS 

LOVE 

MAMA  

FLOWERS 

KISSES 

CARING 

FRIEND 

MOM  

CELEBRATE  

CHILDREN  

SPECIAL  

BREAKFAST 
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Phone: 636-239-3178 
WWW.PRESBYWASHMO.ORG 

E-mail: OFFICE@PRESBYWASHMO.ORG 
 

VISIT US ONLINE! 

WWW.PRESBYWASHMO.ORG 

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK! 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH OF WASHINGTON 
4834 SOUTH POINT ROAD 
WASHINGTON, MO 63090 


